
Page 1 of 1 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:23 AM 

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Subject: FW: protect us from waste pit pollution 

From: High Feather Ranch [mailto:highfeatherranch@earthlink.net] 
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 9:51 PM 
To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 
Subject: protect us from waste pit pollution 

Mr. Fesmire, 

I'm a small business/land/home owner in SF County. Please protect us New Mexicans from the toxic wastes of 
drilling due to open and buried waste pits. Require closed loop for the waste and see that it is properly disposed 
of. 

We must not sacrifice our land and lives in rural or suburban New Mexico for the production of oil. We can learn 
to live without oil because there are renewable energy sources. But we can not live without water. 

Marianna 

Marianna Hatten, Innkeeper 
29 High Feather Ranch 
Cerrillos, NM 87010 USA 

www.hiqhfeatherranch.com 
505-424-1333 800-757-4410 
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